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On page 1302 of the article cited above, the wording of the following sentence was
incorrect: “In contrast, net prices received by the manufacturer increased at a more
modest rate with CAGRs of 3–36%dmore in line with the rate of inflation for the
overall economy.” The sentence should read “In contrast, net prices received by the
manufacturer increased at a more modest rate (3–36%) with CAGRs of 0.2–2.1%.”

The online version (https://doi.org/10.2337/dci18-0019) has been corrected to
reflect this change.
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